
Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

I am writing in support of the project "701 Tyee Road  - Development Permit with Variances 

Application No. 00080 (Victoria West)" on the agenda for this Thursday's COTW meeting. 

 

I live about 300 meters from the project site, and walk or cycle past most days. The revisions 

to the project that were made in response to the ADP's feedback have made the project 

much better. When I reviewed earlier plans for this development I was concerned about the 

colour choices and some other design elements, but I now believe this project will be a real 

plus to my community, as well as providing much needed housing for the City. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jim Mayer 

G3-389 Tyee Road, Victoria BC  V9A 0A9 
 


